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Attention All Providers:  Change of Ownership Submission Reminder 
Nevada Medicaid would like to remind Electronic Verification System (EVS) users that you are not able to make 
ownership changes on a revalidation or change/update application.  Any change to ownership information will 
require a Change of Ownership (CHOW) submission.  A CHOW must be submitted as a new Initial Enrollment 
application using the Online Provider Enrollment (OPE) tool. The EVS no longer allows changes to be made in the 
Ownership section, such as the removal of a previous owner. 

For more information, please visit the Provider Enrollment page. 

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/providers/enroll.aspx

